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Saving Punjab warmly congratulates Panjab Warriors Sports Limited on its successful 
acquisition of Morecambe Football Club, a significant milestone that reflects Panjab 
Warriors’ expanding commitment to community engagement and social impact. 
 
This moment also marks the strengthening of the special partnership between 
Panjab Warriors and Saving Punjab, built on shared values and a common vision 
for meaningful change. Panjab Warriors is a key partner of Saving Punjab, actively 
supporting the organisation’s mission to drive positive, sustainable development 
across Panjab. Their support plays a vital role in enabling initiatives across Saving 
Punjab’s five core areas of focus: social welfare, health, human and environmental 
resources, education, and the preservation of religious and cultural heritage. 
 
The acquisition of Morecambe F.C. reflects Panjab Warriors’ growing 
presence on the national and international stage, and Saving Punjab is proud 
to work alongside an organisation that not only values sporting excellence, 
but also prioritises community upliftment and long-term social impact. 
 
As this partnership deepens, both organisations are committed to continued collaboration 
on initiatives that raise awareness, mobilise support, and deliver tangible benefits for 
communities in need.
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